
September 28, 2015
Via Web Filing

Mr. Morris Woodruff, Executive Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street
Suite 500
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

RE: WiMacTel, Inc.
Notification of a Name Change
LN-2016-0069

Dear Mr. Woodruff:

This letter is submitted on behalf of WiMacTel, Inc., to provide additional information for a notification
of a name change filed on September 21,2015 in the above mentioned docket number.

Customer notice is not required for this name change, as customers are transient end users who receive all
required information at the time they access the Company's operator system.

The Company's EFIS contact information online has also been reviewed and updated.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or
via email toswarren@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

IslSharon R. Warren

Sharon R. Warren
Consultant to WiMacTel, Inc.

cc: James MacKenzie (Via E-Mail) - WiMacTel
Office of Public Counsel
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